
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Ahead of the G20 Leaders' Summit in Hamburg this weekend, LSE IGA is 

pleased to announce that its Director, Professor Erik Berglof, has been invited to 

serve on the Secretariat of the newly formed G20 "Group of Eminent 

Persons"- of which Professor Nicholas Stern, Chair of the Grantham Research 

Institute, is a member. 

 

The Group's mission is to take forward the G20's work on the global financial 

architecture with special attention to financial stability and capital flows and the 

structure of multilateral development institutions (including the IMF), and to 

prepare realistic proposals for materially enhancing the global architecture and the 

leadership of the G20.   

 

LSE IGA is proud to support the G20's desire to engage directly with excellent 

academia both in advanced and major emerging economies, in line with IGA's and 

its new Global Policy Lab (G-POL) 's vision to enhance the research capacity and 

global policy voice of emerging economies.  See here for video. 
 

 

 

 

http://www.lse.ac.uk/iga/people/erik-berglof
http://www.lse.ac.uk/GranthamInstitute/profile/nicholas-stern/
http://www.lse.ac.uk/iga/assets/documents/global-policy-lab/lse-global-policy-lab.pdf
http://richmedia.lse.ac.uk/iga/20170719_TheLaunchOfTheGlobalPolicyLab_1080p.mp4

